
 
PhotoClub Focus – 8th August 2024 
 
We had a delightful farewell lunch in June for our former Chair Richard Le Vesconte where  
we were able to show our appreciation for his hard work and leadership over the past 5 years. 

In June some members of the group visited the Chiswick Auction House where we viewed ‘up close’ many 
images by renowned photographers old and new before they went 
under the hammer.   

Last month we had a great treat 
having been invited to photograph 
the beautiful garden of 
Roehampton Club Members Janice 
and Brian Capstick in Barnes. 

During the summer our tutor Nigel 
Wilson held two fascinating one-day summer workshops. One was on 
macro photography and the second on abstract work. Both were well attended and those who joined us 
were greatly challenged, coming home with some very different pictures … 

    

Later in the summer we are organising a few informal PhotoClub outings which will include the Marc Quinn 
Light into Light sculpture exhibition at Kew Gardens. We will also visit the Barnes Wetland Centre where a 
fine art photographer, specialising in atmospheric images inspired by flowers and the natural world has a 
solo exhibition running. More information coming soon. 

The next group of classes with our tutor Nigel Wilson takes place 19th September to 17th October. If you 
would like to come and join us please contact Peter Buckingham at ptrbuckingham@gmail.com  

We also have a new course on Mobile Phone Photography coming up – open to all Roehampton Club 
Members. Classes take place 19th September to 17th October 7.30 – 9.30pm. This course is a set of five 
classes to help you get the most out of the amazing lenses and software available with your mobile phone. 

Please remember we are always looking for new PhotoClub members. To find out more information contact 
Sarah Smith, PhotoClub Chair at smithgarden@icloud.com or on 07776 183956 
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